
 

 

 

 
 
Dear parents/carers 
 
We hope you are all well. A big thank you to all of those who attended our summer fete and 
graduation, it was a great turnout and so lovely so see so many of you together. 
 
If you have a spare moment, please could you leave us a review on the following website: 
www.daynurseries.co.uk feedback from our families is extremely beneficial in helping us 
continue to grow. 
 
Here at Rising Stars, we are so proud of every one of the children that are heading off to school in 
September. It has been a pleasure to watch your children learn and grow and we wish them all the 
best of luck on their journey into big school. To any parent that provided leaving gifts, we would like to 
say thank you on behalf of the whole team. Your generosity and kindness is appreciated by us all. 
 
August challenge - 6 things to do in the Summer 

 Go to the park 

 Create a piece of artwork  

 Have a movie night 

 Go to the library  

 Decorate a biscuit or a cake 

 Find a cool rock 
 
Please upload all your challenges to Tapestry for us to see! 
 
Staff and children achievements of the month 
 

 Amy for completing an in depth observation towards her level 3 qualification 

 Zion for doing so well with his toilet training  

 Osei for learning so many facts about the world 

 Erik for beginning to use new words 

 Myles for putting 2-3 word sentences together 

 
 

 

 

Look at all the fun we’ve been having! 

                                                                                                                                                                                         

Room Topic Book of the month 

Apple/Pear  Human body  Elmer the  Elephant  

Plum  Colours and Shapes Handa’s surprise 

Cherry/Orange Transport Cowboys can be kind 
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Please note: 

Please put your child’s name in all their items of clothing.  
 
Your fees are due within the first five working days of each month (unless you have a separate agree-
ment with us). Please ensure that your fees are paid on time. It is taking a lot of our time chasing pay-
ments. 
 
Please ensure you are collecting at the correct session times as this can cause delays with other chil-
dren coming in and staff going home.  

 
  th  – NSPCC Number fund-raising day   th – NSPCC Number fundrais-ing day 
 

http://www.daynurseries.co.uk/


         

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                       

 

 

 

 

         

 

 

 

 

Check us out on our social media platforms! 

 

        Instagram – risingstarsromford 

            

        Facebook – Rising Stars Romford 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Upcoming events 
Tuesday 1st August- International Clown week 

Friday 4th August – International Owl awareness day 
Tuesday 8th August – International Cat day 

Thursday 10th August – World Lion day 
W/C 14th August – Photography week 
W/C 21st August – Notting hill carnival 

Wednesday 30th August – Oral health day 
Monday 4th September – Zero waste day 

Wednesday 6th September – National read a book day 


